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Virtual Town Hall Set for 
September 27, 2010  
 

Web Event Slated to Address Industry Questions on Corporate 

Rule, Legacy Assets 
 
September 21, 2010, Alexandria, Va. – National Credit Union Administration 
Chairman Debbie Matz will host a Town Hall Webinar Monday, September 27 from 3 to 
5 p.m. (EST) featuring detailed discussion of NCUA’s initiatives to strengthen the 
corporate credit union system.  
 
“This new corporate rule is so important, we want to use every venue to reach a many 
stakeholders as possible,” Chairman Matz commented. “We want to explain the rule and 
answer questions so credit union leaders understand the new landscape and what it means 
for them.” 
 
In addition to describing the new corporate credit union rule, the webinar will also 
provide stakeholders with an update on NCUA’s plan to resolve corporate legacy assets.  
 
The free webinar is open to all, and NCUA encourages audience participation. Viewers 
can submit questions that will be addressed during the live session.  

To register for the webinar, click the link below. You will receive an email confirmation. 
Registered participants should also use this link to log into the live session on September 
27.  
http://event.on24.com/r.htm?e=240053&s=1&k=4952FDC4B717AFC8AA40BDF03A3
B89FD  
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The corporate credit union final rule will be available shortly before the September 24 
Board meeting, scheduled to begin at 2:30 p.m. This board meeting document will be 
available online at click here. 

NCUA is the independent federal agency that regulates, charters and supervises 

federal credit unions. With the backing of the full faith and credit of the U.S. 

government, NCUA operates and manages the National Credit Union Share 

Insurance Fund, insuring the deposits of over 90 million account holders in all 

federal credit unions and the overwhelming majority of state-chartered credit 

unions. 
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